
paul'bottenwieser ANDERSON GALLERIES BUILDING,

489, PARK AVENUE,

5, BELLEVUESTRASSE, 

BERLIN. New York. June second. 1927.

sear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of May 26th. regarding 

the painting "by Benjamin West. I note with regrets that the 

funds at the disposal of the University do not allow for the 

acquisition of this painting, büt I would like to know v/hether 

Dr. Webster's suggestion to interest a number of wealthy citizens 

for its acquistion would offer a possibility.

I hope that you also received the brochure which I sent

to you, and which gives all the data on the painting. Should you 

feel that a public subscription could not be gotten together,

I would greatly appreciate your kindness of returning it to me.

Thanking you for your interest in the matter and hoping 

to hear from you agtdn, I beg to remain,

Very sincerely yours,

MCQill University, 
Montreal, Canada.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
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